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Noble police investigate train, pedestrian collision 

By Meghan McCormick  
The Norman Transcript  

NORMAN — Noble police and investigators with the State Medical Examiner’s Office are working 
to identify a man hit by a train Monday night near Cemetery Road. 

Noble Police Chief Keith Springstead said the accident happened about 10:30 p.m. on the railroad 
tracks north of Cemetery Road. The man died at the scene. 

“The medical examiner was called and came to the scene,” Springstead said. 

He said nobody else was hurt. 

Police believe the victim is about 30 years old and lived in the Noble area, Springstead said. Officers 
do not know if the man was standing or sitting on the tracks when he was hit. 

Springstead said he didn’t know which direction the Burlington North Santa Fe train was headed 
when it collided with the man. The body was taken to the State Medical Examiner’s office in 
Oklahoma City. 

State Medical Examiner’s Office spokeswoman Cherokee Ballard said pathologists performed an 
autopsy on the body Tuesday afternoon. 
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